Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Enclosures. 11th February, 1938,
Your Ref:
JHW/W-11.

Dear Sirs,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of
the 10th instant, submitting for consideration a plan of stern
tube proposed by Messrs. R.& W.Hawthorn, Leslie & Co. for Yard
No. 283 building by The Furness Shipbuilding Co.Ltds, and in
reply have the pleasure to inform you that this plan will be
approved, provided the steel casting be made at a Works recognised
by the Committee of this Soclety and be tested in accordance
with the requirements of the Socliety's Rules,

I have also to confirm the call at this 0ffice of your
Superintendent Engineer, Mr. Williams, when he left an additional
copy of the pdan of stern tube, together with two coples of a
plan showing the proposed modified shafting arrangement, and have
to acquaint you that this latter plan will also be approved,

One copy of each plan is returned herewith.

I am, Dear Sirg,
Yours faithfully,
The Eagle 0il & Shipping Co.Ltd.,

16, Finsbury Circus,
BeCs 24 Secretary.

(Original with n"gn Dept.)




